ROHM

SEMICONDUCTOR

2/28/2018

Product Discontinuation Notice

Dear Valued Distributor Partners,

As we continuously enhance our product portfolio, certain products will need to be removed from
the distribution channel. This notice is being issued to inform you that the following parts need to
be removed from your inventory, and will no longer be available for sale through distribution.

There will be no LTB offered, as there are no production customers though distribution for these
products to the best of our knowledge. Please work with your ROHM contacts to return existing
inventory to ROHM as soon as possible.

The LAPIS Semiconductor replacement series (ML621000) will be released to distribution partners
during Q3 of 2018.

Your understanding and cooperation are much appreciated, should you have any questions, please
feel free to contact us.

category PART NUMBER
LSI ML620Q133-NNNGDZWANL
LSI ML620Q133-NNNMBZOATL
LSI ML620Q136-NNNTDZ07GL
LSI ML620Q153A-NNNTBWABL
LSI ML620Q156A-NNNTBWATL

Eva board |RB-D620Q133GD16
Eva board |RB-D620Q133MB16
Eva board |RB-D620Q136TD20
Eva board |RB-D620Q153TB48
Eva board |RB-D620Q156TB52

Sincerely,

Yoshi Aida
Rohm Semiconductor USA
Business Development Director, Lapis products
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